PORTLAND,OREGON

May 27, 1943.

Dear Amon:-

During the AJN.P.A. convention I
tried to see you so I could tell you how happy
I em that the news about Amon, Junior, is not
as bad as it might have been and that you are
relieved to know where he was.

However, I didn't see you, so I am now
saying it by letter. I know all your friends are
very happy to hear this better news.

I hope that further good news will come
end that both he and you will find things better

as this war goes on.

My very best personal regerds.

Sincep

PLJ/m

Mr. Amon Carter,
Star-Telegram,
Fort Worth, Texas.




